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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2018 9:44 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: Support of Conservation Advisory Council's Recommendations (Jan 2018)

 

From: ML Perlman <themlperlman@gmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2018 1:45 PM 

To: Mayor 

Cc: Andrew Perlman 

Subject: Support of Conservation Advisory Council's Recommendations (Jan 2018)  

  

Dear Mayor Hochvert - 

 

I am writing in my capacity as a private individual to express my and my husband's support of 

the Conservation Advisory Council's three recommendations contained in their recent report:  

 
(1) that the Scarsdale DPW provides residents with a weekly food scrap pickup, (2) shifting from bi-weekly to weekly commingled and paper 

recycling pickup (with the change of having to bring commingled to the curb which was the only budget-neutral way to go from bi-weekly to 

weekly pickup) and (3) a installing a Furniture Sharehouse collection/donation bin at the Recycling Center. 
 
With regard to item #2, I would support the increased cost of every-week recycling pick-up even if the service increased taxes.  
 
It is urgent that the Village build on the incredible momentum of interest and participation in the food scrap recycling movement in Scarsdale 

at a time when there are such active and effective community leaders (Ron Schulhof and Michelle Sterling). Now is the time to approve 

this important policy change. 
 
Thank you, 
 
ML & Andrew Perlman 
Carstensen Road 
 

 

Mary Louise (ML) Perlman 

themlperlman@gmail.com  


